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Oh behalf of the retirees from the Army and Air National Guard, I want to strongly 

support the proposed relief from Oregon Income Tax on their earned pensions.  

These service members have responded to every declared state emergency, 

providing relief and security for all affected.  Additionally, they have spent many hours 

training and preparing for such service.  Their service to our State and Nation can 

never be forgotten, an tax relief on their pensions is an appropriate way for the 

citizens of Oregon to say "thank you for your faithful service". 

 

MG (Ret) Charles Rosenfeld  

ORNG 


